St Margaret's at Hasbury Church of England Primary School and Nursery

Hagley Road, Halesowen, West Midlands B63 4QD

Headteacher: Mrs S Shepherd

Tel: 01384 818660 Email: info@hasbury.dudley.sch.uk



7th September 2020

Dear Parents,

We will be taking our Year 5 class on a walking trip to the Clent Hills on 15th September, to look at conservation and the local environment, supporting our geography curriculum.

We will be leaving school at 9 am and will arrive back at 3 pm.

Children should wear their school uniform, sensible walking shoes, a waterproof coat and have a packed lunch and bottle of water.

Please complete the VJC form attached and return it to school by Friday 11th September 2020.

Thank you for your support.

Mr Murphy

Year 5 Teacher











